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Wendell Mohs
Wendell Mohs

Date of birth: 2/18/1952

Date of ordination: 8/21/1974

Mohs’ assignment history:

Crosier Seminary, Onamia, (Diocese of Saint Cloud) 1974-1980
Weekend retreat staff, Central Minnesota TEC Program, 1979-1982
Pastoral Ministry, Epiphany, Coon Rapids, 1980-1982
Crosier Seminary, Onamia, (Diocese of Saint Cloud) 1982

Diocese or religious order: Crosier Fathers and Brothers

Date permanently removed from ministry: Left religious order in 1982

Current location: Sartell, MN
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Current status: Dispensed from vows in 1987

Date the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis posted this individual’s name on a list of those with claims
of substantiated abuse against them: October 23, 2014
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